Dakota City Council Meeting Minutes

The Dakota City City Council met in a special session on January 13, 2022. Notice of the meeting had been posted at three separate locations and sent out to various media outlets, as well as, was shared with the Mayor and the City Council. Notices included information that an agenda was available from the Office of the City Clerk.
Mayor Jerry Yacevich called the meeting to order at 5:02 p.m.

The following members were present: Rasmussen, Carson, Backman, Haase. 
Following the Pledge of Allegiance, Mayor Jerry Yacevich announced the availability of the Open Meetings Act.
Public Comment Period: None.
Moved by Backman, seconded by Rasmussen, to approve the consent agenda for January 13, 2022. Said motion includes approval of amended minutes from January 6, 2022, acknowledgement of reception of amended financial statements, and approval of amended bills to date as written. Roll call vote: Voting Aye: Backman, Carson, Rasmussen, Haase. Nay: None. Motion carried.
Mayor Yacevich opened a public hearing at 5:03 p.m. The purpose of the hearing was to hear support, opposition, criticism, suggestions or observations from taxpayers about the potential for a gap paving project to be funded by special assessment in the targeted area of Olive Street from 12th to 14th Street. Members of the public provided comments. The public hearing was closed at 5:59 p.m.
Moved by Rasmussen, seconded by Haase, to approve a.
public hearing for a potential gap paving project to be funded by special assessment on Olive Street & Cedar Street from 12th Street to 14th Street to be held Thursday, February 10, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. Roll call vote: Voting Aye: Rasmussen, Backman, Carson, Haase. Nay: None. Motion carried.
No action to schedule a special meeting to determine special assessment by resolution.
City Staff provided comments concerning City Departments, Current Projects, Ordinances, and Statutes.

Council Members provided comments concerning City Departments, Current Projects, Ordinances, and Statutes.
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned by Mayor Jerry Yacevich at 6:03 p.m.

/s/ Jason Allen

City Administrator/Clerk/Treasurer

